
  CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 12, 2020 

 

Breakfast will only be distributed from the cafeteria after school. Please stop by 

the cafeteria and grab your Breakfast & Super Snack at the end of the day!  

You have just five days remaining to submit your senior picture to Mrs. Hilewsky. 

Email your picture to Mrs. Hilewsky OR you may use the link to the Google Form in 

today's announcements: https://forms.gle/bJKHiZthZozMR7yr9  

NEW for 20-21: The Yearbook Snap App! The Corunna community and student body 

can now upload pictures to be used in the Corunna High School yearbook! Download 

the free “Yearbook Snap” App in the Playstore for Google or for Apple. Search for 

“Corunna High School” and then enter the access code: cavaliers - all lowercase 

letters - to begin uploading your own pictures for the CHS yearbook staff to use. 
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